
 

 

PRIVATE  SHOWINGS 

One of the things Dasa Properties is doing to help "flatten the curve" during the Coronavirus 

outbreak is changing the ways we are showing available rental units.  We are taking these steps 

to protect the public as well as our staff from spreading the virus. 

• If you are interested in seeing a property, please fill out the information under “Sign Up 

for a Showing” leaving "other date/time" in the first box. 

• You will receive an email back with our application packet. 

• Application packet must be electronically filled out and returned prior to scheduling a 

PRIVATE showing. 

• If you are approved to attend, we will set up a time for you to meet our agent. 

• Only ONE PERSON at a time will be allowed to enter the property. 

• NO CHILDREN will be allowed at showings during this time. 

• If you or anyone in your household has shown symptoms in the past 15 days, please 

stay home! 

• We suggest bringing gloves and mask for your protection. 

• Hands will be sprayed with antibacterial sanitizer before entering the property. 

• Please remember to keep a 6' distance between people. 

• Please do not touch anything inside the unit.  We will do our best to have all doors open 

for viewing.  

• We have the right to refuse showing if the above requests are not met. 

• If you like the unit and want to move forward with the application process, we will take 

a reservation fee of 50% of the rent amount in the form of MONEY ORDER only.   You 

may give this to our agent or leave it in our drop box at the office (2163 South Park 

Ave.).  If you are leaving it in the drop box, please call us at 716-873-6490 to let us know.  

Please make sure your full name, address you are applying for and a good phone 

number are with the money order. 

Thank you for your cooperation in these difficult times. 


